
 

TERM 4 2022 

 

BOT Meeting  

13 December 

 

30 November 

Orienteering 

 

15 December 

End of Year         

Prizegiving 

 

Term 4 End 

16 December 

 

TERM DATES 

2023 

    Term 1        

30 Jan—6 April 

 

Term 2                

24 April—30 June  

 

  Term 3             

17 July—22 Sept  

 

 Term 4                

9 Oct—15 Dec 

 

School News                         
Term 4 Issue 4                                  
29 November 2022 
 
Welcome to Nikita who started school in the Junior Room last week. 
 
Congratulations to the two teams who competed in the Central Otago Triathlon 
held at the Event Centre in Queenstown on Wednesday 23 November. Malachi, 
Dylan G. and Ally gained 3rd placing in the Year 8 Mixed Team event, and Sienna, 
Pippa and Izzy were placed 10th in the Year 6 Girls Team event. 
 
Tomorrow we have several Year 5 to Year 8 students participating in the Central 
Otago Orienteering championships in Wanaka. Please have your children at school 
at 8:20am if they are going to this. 
 
On Friday 22 November Constable Wayne Park and Constable Amanda were at 
school to take the Safe Walking programme with the Junior Room and the Safe 
Biking programme with our Year 4 - Year 8 students.  
 
Following on from the Safe Biking and Walking programme, Wheels Wednesday is 
back for the remaining three weeks of term. The Seniors will set up bike and    
scooter tracks on the concrete (for scooters and rollerblades) and around the 
school grounds (for bikes). Students must remember to bring their helmets to 
school or they won’t be able to participate. 
 
The end of the year is approaching fast and we are busy completing some final 
tasks for the year. Kelly will take class photos on Monday 5 December, or the first 
fine day thereafter. 
 
School reports are being written and will be sent home on Wednesday 14             
December. 
 
We invite you to attend the Glenorchy School Prize Giving on Thursday 15           
December at 5:30pm at the Hall followed by a shared supper. Please bring a plate 
to share.  
 
One of the main fundraisers for the Glenorchy School PTFA is the Race Day BBQ. 
Kelly will be sending out a Race Day roster next week with a specific time for each 
family to help. If you are unable to be there at the given time, please arrange to 
swap with someone else or arrange for someone to take your place. 
 

Student of the Week 

 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie 
 



Seniors Safe Biking 

2022 






